
We hope that those parents who have been able to join teachers at the parent partnership meetings have
been excited to see their child’s work and share the progress that their child has made.  We look forward to
welcoming more parents next half term. If you haven’t signed up for an appointment yet you can still do this
on Arbor. Remember to have a look at our Ofsted report  If you haven’t had time yet - click the link here. 
Thank you to those parents who have contributed to our harvest festival. All the produce will be
going to our local food bank after the half term holiday.  Check all our dates below! 

NSPCC Kindness Challenge
Our children have done an excellent job
of promoting the Kindness Challenge
and our school values of Kindness,
Community and Courage, over the past
couple of weeks. If you would like to
celebrate your child’s part in our
challenge and donate to the NSPCC and
Childline , please follow this link. 
Thank you and we hope you have seen
the kindness shared by your child at
home. 

Click here for a full calendar of dates
1st November- Come and meet your
child’s class teacher for a
Teacher/Parent Partnership meeting. 
7th November- 6.30pm PTA AGM in
the staffroom - All welcome!
8th November -2pm Sleep workshop
13th November - Anti Bullying Week
17th November -Children In Need 
27th November 5.45pm - Maths
workshop - Rec to Year Two for parents
28th November- 9.05am  Maths
Workshop Rec to Year Two for Parents  
8th December - Christmas jumper day
and Reception Family Celebration event
with songs, crafts and cakes!  2.30pm  
14th December - Kingswood
Christmas Lunch and Christmas Mufti
day- bring in sweets or chocolates!
15th December - Year One Christmas
singing 9.15am and 2.15pm
19th December - Year Two Christmas
concert 9.15am and 2.15pm
20th December- Cransley Hospice
Charity Santa Run
20th December - Break up for the
winter break
Reception 2024
If you have a child ready to start school
in September 2024 please come on a
school visit. These are small group tours
for parents (with or without children).
The visits are with the head teacher so
parents can ask questions and find out
information about the school.  
Thursday 2nd November @ 16:30

If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact the school on 01933654900, the local authority following the link report a concern or NSPCC report a concern
to NSPCC 
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Upcoming DatesUpcoming Dates

Mrs Marshall- Head Teacher

Parent/Carer information session
 Sleep Management

Wednesday  8th November 2pm – 3pm
Please come and join the mental health support team workshop

afternoon for information sharing, tips and advice about
supporting healthy sleep.

Sleep has a significant impact on behaviour, concentration and
general health. Strategies, tips and advice will be shared to

support a healthy sleep pattern.
Lorraine will be delivering the workshop at INIS and will be able

to signpost you to other relevant sleep support.

If you would like to attend please email inisoffice@iflt.org.uk as
we need to make sure there are enough biscuits available! 

https://www.irthlingborough-inf.northants.sch.uk/parents/ofsted
https://www.justgiving.com/page/irthlingborough-nursery-and-infant-school-1696196146807?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Firthlingborough-nursery-and-infant-school-1696196146807&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.irthlingborough-inf.northants.sch.uk/about-us/news-events/calendar
https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
mailto:inisoffice@iflt.org.uk


If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact the school on 01933654900, the local authority following the link report a concern or NSPCC report a concern
to NSPCC 

Mrs Marshall- HeadTeacher
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Parent Governor
We say welcome to our new Parent Governor, Mrs Vicky Gilson.
She will be joining our next meeting in November. We would
like to thank the other candidate as it was a very close ballot
and to all the parents who voted.  

Pupil Premium
We want to ensure all our families receive what they are
entitled to. We have seen that many parents are not aware that
they can get support for their child at school through the Pupil
Premium Scheme. This can help support your child in school
and with purchases such as School Photos, Uniform, Clubs and
Trips. There are also broader benefits such as support in the
classroom, holiday supermarket vouchers and vouchers for
free holiday clubs. It’s quick and easy to check by clicking on
the link here.

Mr Wynn
Our amazing Mr Wynn, our site supervisor of over 10 years, is
staying with us for a little longer! He will be changing his hours
but will still be working with us until at least January 2024.
Thank you Mr Wynn, we appreciate all that you do! We are
excited you are staying at school as you do a fantastic job
everyday and are a huge part of our school community. 

PTA AGM
We would like to welcome new members to our
PTA, so please come and join us on at our AGM on
Tuesday 7th November at 6.30pm. We are
friendly and there is no expectation to do lots of
events, you can join in as much or as little as you
want! 

Maths Support 
White Rose Maths have also developed a free APP
which has 1 minute games to support children’s

number fluency. Please click on the following link to
find out more information. 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-
maths

Maths at INIS
We are proud to be part of the teaching for
mastery approach in Maths across school with
staff taking part in work research groups as part
of the national agenda to deepen children’s
mathematical understanding, ensuring they have
a secure number sense. We focus on the
children being able to subitise amounts and
manipulate numbers mentally. From the
beginning of school we look at how numbers are
composed and decomposed. Children develop
an understanding of the whole number and it’s
parts. This lays the foundations for developing
secure mental strategies for number bonds,
essential for calculations. With each new concept
we cover in maths, we break it down into small
steps to ensure the fundamentals are covered
and that no gaps in children’s understanding
develop. Children are given time to master each
of these small steps. At the beginning of each
new step the children use concrete materials
(different objects) to represent their
mathematical thinking. The children use a variety
of tools to support their learning such as tens
frames, part part wholes and bar models across
school. We work very closely with IJS to ensure
continuity and progression right from Nusery to
Year Six. 

To find out more about how your child learns maths
at INIS, please join us in a workshop on either 27th
November at 5.45pm or 28th November at
9am. These sessions will last approximately 40
minutes.  They are relevant to parents with children
in Reception to Year Two There will be time to talk to
staff and ask questions. 

https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_the_pupil_premium___NNC
https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths
https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths


If you have a concern or have seen any Safeguarding
issues that you are worried about, Mrs Marshall is the
school’s Designated Safeguarding Lead and here are her
safeguarding deputies, who are always ready to listen. 
Please ask at the office to speak to them in confidence 
or call 01933 654900. 

Remember to follow us on X formally know as Twitter:
@inisnursery

@inisreception 
@inisyear1
@inisyear2

@inisMrsMarshall
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If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact the school on 01933654900, the local authority following the link report a concern or NSPCC report a concern to
NSPCC 

Mrs Cummins Mrs Richardson

Mrs Parsons- Moore Mrs Luke

Mrs Marshall 

If you have any safeguarding  concerns during the holidays or
weekends, please contact the local authority on 0300 126
7000 or phone 999, if you feel the child is in immediate harm.
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Volunteer Readers - We need you!

We need ten volunteer readers to support each
class in school. We will offer training and support for
our helpers. We need our volunteers to be able to
commit to a regular half a day a week, to provide
consistency for the children and staff. Please email
the office if you are interested at INISoffice@iflt.org.uk
We would love Mums, Dads, Grandparents to be
involved in school life if they have the time. 
We follow safer recruitment guidelines for our
volunteers as we do with our staff.  We haven’t had
many volunteers this year, so really need your help!!

Miss Ratcliffe

 Need to understand your child’s behaviour more? 
Register for this free training for parents and

professionals
When: Nov 1, 2023 19:00 – 20:00
Q & A – 20:00 – 20:30
Topic: What is your child telling you? Seeing beyond
the behaviour.
Register in advance for this webinar:
Click here to register
Web: 
www.ymcatrinitygroup.org.uk

https://amzn.eu/fUobJhi
https://www.nctrust.co.uk/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
mailto:INISoffice@iflt.org.uk
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_xef5VIZvRPWt7ntnsind6A
http://www.ymcatrinity.org.uk/



